February 13, 2014
M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Area Environmental Directors


Public Health Environmentalists
FROM:
William P. Allinder, Director 



Bureau of Environmental Services

SUBJECT:  
Alabama Environmental Health Association (AEHA)


  59th Annual Education Conference


AEHA will be hosting its 60th Annual Educational Conference in conjunction with the Alabama Public Health Association (AlPHA), Southern Health Association, (SHA), and University of Alabama (UAB) on April 9-11, 2013, at the UAB, Birmingham, Alabama.  The conference will be held in Double Tree Hotel and UAB’s School of Public Health.  Dr. Williamson has given approval to attend this year’s conference; however, individual approval is based on respective county budgets.  Information presented at this year’s conference will address key issues that will affect Alabama’s Environmental Programs.  

As always, environmental duties must be covered during this two day conference.  If additional information is needed, please feel free to contact Trina Parker at 334-206-5375.
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